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CURRICULUM CORNER 

PP RR II NN CC II PP AA LL ’’ SS   MM EE SS SS AA GG EE   

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

Our annual swimming carnival was held this morning 
at the Manly Swim Centre and the weather certainly 
complemented our day. The children participated in 
the day with great enthusiasm and I would like to 
sincerely thank all our parent helpers who assisted on 
the day. Thank you also to Mrs Ravindran and all the 
teachers who helped coordinate the events. 
From the results of our school carnival, students will 
be selected to participate in the Northern Beaches 
Carnival to be held on 28 February at the Warringah 
Aquatic Centre. 
 

Sometimes God calms the storm.  At other times, he calms 
the sailor. And sometimes he makes us swim. ~Author 

Unknown 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent 

Principal 

 

WW ee ll cc oo mm ee   DD rr ii nn kk ss   NN ii gg hh tt     

St Kevin’s Staff and P&F will be hosting our Parents 
Welcome Drinks tomorrow Friday 16 February  

7pm – 8.30pm in the school courtyard.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please RSVP to skdy@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Open Day 
St Kevin’s Open Day will be held on Tuesday 6 March 

form 9.30 - 11.30am. There will also be an Information 
Evening from 7pm. This is an opportunity for parents 

with children starting school in 2019 to see our school 
community in action. 

 
 

A S S E M B L Y  

Year 6 will share their learning on Friday @2.30pm. 
Please join us! 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
Congratulations to the following children who will 

receive this award at tomorrow’s Assembly. 
 

Yarraman (Kindergarten) 
Jasmine for her kind and friendly nature she shows to 

others. 

Ngiyang Nyanga (Year 1) 
  Viola for being organised to learn and taking pride in 

her work. Well Done! 

Ngaliya (Year 2) 
Antonia for always being organised for work and 

listening attentively. 

Ngubaty (Year 3) 
Carmelo for his use of interesting words in his Haunted 

House narrative. 

Wana Gulang (Year 4) 
Teresa for using her gifts of kindness and gentleness 

to help others. 

Yudi (Year 5) 
Isabella for her dedicated approach to our literacy group 

learning tasks. 

Yudi (Year 6) 
Izayah for his magnificent display of sportsmanship at 

the swimming carnival. 

St Kevin’s Diary 

16 February Welcome Drinks Night 
7 – 8.30pm 

22 February Class Parents meeting  
  2:15pm in lower hall 

27 February  St Paul’s Visit (Year 3 Boys) 

28 February Northern Beaches 
Swimming Carnival 

6 March  Open Day 9:30am & 7pm 

10 March Family Mass 

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:skdy@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/fx-events.cfm?loadref=146&month=3&year=2018


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 

Religious Education 
 

Warringah Parish Sacramental Program 2018 
Reconciliation 

A Parent Information Night and blessing will take place 
tonight in St John’s Church Narraweena at 7.00pm. 
Attendance is compulsory for at least one parent and their 
child.  

This is the next sacrament on the Diocese of Broken Bay 
program following Baptism and Confirmation.   

 
 
 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Yesterday Years 3-6 attended Mass for one of our most 
important holy days in our liturgical calendar. Yesterday 
began our season of Lent with Ash Wednesday taking 
place 46 days before Easter Sunday. 

Kindergarten, Year 1 & 2 received their ashes in a 
special liturgy led by the teachers.  

Waste Free Days 

Last year we saw the introduction to Waste Free 
Wednesday. Along the way we introduced Thursday to 
be a waste free day. 

In 2018 we will continue our endeavor to make a 
difference on Ecology to care for our common home.  

Thank you St Kevin’s for you efforts this week. Keep up 
the good work! 

 

Project Compassion 

The theme for Project Compassion 2018 is “A Just 
Future” and with 2018 being the Year of Youth, Project 
Compassion has chosen to highlight how, through your 
generous support of Caritas Australia, you are 
empowering young people to build a just future for 
themselves, their families and their communities. 

Yesterday your eldest child received a Project 
Compassion box for your family. Last year we did an 
amazing job; let’s see if we can continue this again this 

year. 
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Parents & Friends 

Welcome to the new school year!   

We would love to see you at the following school 
events: 

 Just One Thing a chance for parents to be engaged 
and involved in the school community. Please 
complete your preferences via 

http://signup.com/go/mtyNxtc 
 

 SAVE THE DATE!! St Kevin’s Bush Dance 
Saturday 24 March – 6:30pm – 8:30pm  

Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop is open: 
Tuesday:  8.45am to 9.00am  
& Thursday:  3.00pm to 3.30pm  
 

Canteen 

Canteen is open for lunch & recess every FRIDAY, and 
Sushi is available (for lunch) every MONDAY.  

Click here for the latest Menu. 

Thank you to Libby & Tina who are rostered on this 
week. Also a big thank you to Alison who helped out 
last week – much appreciated! 

We are always on the look-out for volunteers for the 
canteen.  Please contact Melissa on 0414 886 247 if you 
are able to help. 

 

Family Liaison Officer 

Class Parent Role 2018 

We are holding a 2018 class parent kick off meeting on 
Thursday 22nd Feb @ 2:15pm in the downstairs hall. 
The agenda is to confirm who the class parents are for 
each class, read through the Class Parent Guidelines & 
answer any questions you may have. 

It is ideal if 2 or more parents share the role. If you wish 
to volunteer to be class parent or share the role of a 
class parent please email: 
jeanie.mcdonnell@dbb.catholic.edu.au to express your 
interest and confirm your attendance at the meeting. 

 

http://signup.com/go/mtyNxtc
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/190/p/notes
mailto:jeanie.mcdonnell@dbb.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library News 
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 Family Liaison Officer 

123 Magic and Emotion Coaching – our most popular parenting course available now in Term 1 

All parents of children from ages 2-12 can benefit from visiting the 123 Magic and Emotion coaching course. In 
particular it can help you if you struggle to:  
 Remain calm with your children 
 Set limits 
 Help children to develop their social and emotional skills 
 Develop skills for building routine (e.g. getting ready for school in the morning) 
Registration required. Please see the attached flyer for all details. 

LL ii bb rr aa rr yy   NN ee ww ss   
THANK YOU to all the children who brought their library bags this week. It is best practice to pack the school bag 
the night before so there is no rush in the morning. Have a special spot for library books so your child knows 
where they are at all times. One less job for parents. If your child forgets books or bag then they won’t be 
borrowing.  

If books are missing for 2 weeks an overdue note will come home. It is your responsibility as the parent to help the 
child find their book – failure to produce the book will requirement payment if it is lost. 

Scholastic Book Club orders will be processed tomorrow Friday 16th February at 10am. Please use the LOOP 
online platform that is easily explained on the form. I do not require the form at school if you did online ordering. I 
won’t be able to accept cash payments anymore. Please use your credit card to pay. 

If you have any questions I am available after 3pm on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. 

Mrs O’Rourke – Teacher / Librarian 

CC aa tt hh oo ll ii cc   HH ii gg hh   SS cc hh oo oo ll ss   
2018 Open Days for Catholic High Schools below: 

Mercy Catholic College 

101 Archer St Chatswood 

Sunday 4th March from 11am - 2pm 

Mater Maria Catholic College 

5 Forest Road Warriewood 

Thursday 8th March 2018 - 4pm to 7pm 

Marist College North Shore 

270 Miller St North Sydney 

Saturday 3rd March from 10am – 1:30pm 

St Paul’s Catholic College Manly 

Darley Road, Manly  

Wednesday 28th February 2018 4pm – 7pm 

SS aa ff ee tt yy   FF ii rr ss tt     
 The school car park is not to be used as a pick up or drop off venue by parents in the 

morning/afternoon unless your child is attending before/after school care.  

 Parents are NOT to leave their car on Oaks Avenue between 8.30am - 9.30am and 2:30 - 3:30pm. 

This is a NO PARKING Zone at these times which means the driver is not to be more than three 

metres from their vehicle. 

 The play equipment is unsupervised after school and is not to be used at this time.  

 

 



C o m m u n i t y  N e w s  
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North Curl Curl Knights 

Would love you to come and play with 
them! 

 
Just go to the below link, it is that easy… 
https://membership.sportstg.com/reg
oform.cgi?aID=73&pKey=d7c8befd780e
a3cee3a73eb905c77709&cID=12830&fo

rmID=53641 
 

We have age groups from U6-U14 in 2018 
Rego Includes: Jersey, socks, shorts,  

Insurance and training shirt. 
Under 6 & 7’s Free Rego / No Fees  

Includes Jersey, Socks and Shorts. 

 

https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=73&pKey=d7c8befd780ea3cee3a73eb905c77709&cID=12830&formID=53641
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=73&pKey=d7c8befd780ea3cee3a73eb905c77709&cID=12830&formID=53641
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=73&pKey=d7c8befd780ea3cee3a73eb905c77709&cID=12830&formID=53641
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?aID=73&pKey=d7c8befd780ea3cee3a73eb905c77709&cID=12830&formID=53641
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